
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Works location:  Ogden Street, Townsville     

Flyer delivery date:  Friday, 1 March 2019     

Townsville City Council in partnership with the State Government is delivering a new Townsville 

City Bus Station in Ogden Street.  

The Bus Station will provide bus passengers set down and pick up near Flinders Street, Ross 

Creek, future waterfront redevelopments and the new stadium. It will allow Sunbus services to 

pass through a single arrival and departure point in the CBD.   

Stage 1 works (Stanley Street to Fraley Lane) are complete and include:  

• Concrete footpaths 

• Stormwater and water infrastructure installed  

• Road constructed and sealed  

• Bus shelter near completion  

• Installation of new utilities.  

Stage 2 works (Fraley Lane to Stokes Street) commence in March and will include:  

• Excavation and road grading activity 

• Renewing underground services (storm water, water, electrical and communications) 

• Construction of roadway 

• Reconstruction of footpaths 

• Installation of street lights. 

Changed traffic conditions 

Please follow signage at traffic control and temporary detours.  

For further information: 

Heather Allen, Mendi Community Engagement Officer, 0447 744 019 

Adam Allister, Mendi Senior Project Manager, 0459 090 075. 

For all other enquiries, Townsville City Council, Customer Service on 13 48 10 

 enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au  

 www.townsville.qld.gov.au/building-planning-and-projects 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Project Update  

Townsville City Bus Station – February 2019  
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 Location of Works: STAGE 1, 2 and 3 

Ogden Street, Townsville  

 
 


